                                                          Meeting House Committee

                                             Wednesday, January 28, 2023, 5:30PM via Zoom

Attending:  Imme Maurath, Eileen Widger, Tom Widger, Dawn Bower, Maureen Bell, Tom Johnson,    

                   Louise Johnson

Call to order: 5:32PM

Maureen asked if a tag sale will be planned for Memorial Day Weekend.  Imme says “YES”  Start packing up your stuff!

Possible that the Select Board will assign MH Committee $10,000 in the new budget.  This will give us enough funds to get items on the to-do list accomplished.

The Fire Marshall says that a maintenance must be done on the fire extinguishers every year.  This has not been done at the MH for several years.  It was suggested that the maintenance at the MH be done at the same time as the Town Office, School.

The Office upstairs is locked and the key is missing.

The Fire Marshall's report should be received in a couple of days.  Then we will be able to prioritize our  list of things to be done at MH.

Maureen suggested that we start thinking of  doing something special in 2027 as it will be the building's 225 year anniversary.

Pete Newton  needs more time to get quote regarding heating at MH.  Maureen volunteered to speak with Kird for some suggestions.

Maureen suggested subscribing to “Grant Watch”. Grants are available for Historic Preservation.  Fee is $120. Sounds like a good idea.  Let's do 

The town has until end of 2024 to decide how to allocate the ARPA fund ($118,000) and it must be spend by 2024,

Next meeting scheduled for Wednesday, Feb. 22, 5:30PM via Zoom.

Meeting adjourned 5:57PM.

Respectively submitted,

Louise Johnson
